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I have told you this so that my joy
may be in you and that your joy may
be complete. My command is this:
Love each other as I have loved you.

John 15:11,12

Upcoming Events

Thank You

A huge thank you to everyone who volunteered
their time to help with our Track Day last Friday.
Even with the cool, and unpredictable weather,
the children had a fun and exciting day! Thank
you to all who came to cheer on our students.
And a special thank you to our faculty for all their
hard work putting everything together and
helping the day run smoothly! We are truly
blessed!!

May 12 - Lutheran Pioneers Potluck Banquet at Zion - 6:00 pm

May 14 - Hot Lunch

May 27 - 4K & 8th Grade Graduation Service 6:30 pm (PreK-8 sing)
May 28 - Last Day of School/School Picnic - Dismissal at 11:30 am

Trees

Last week the children in Miss Loersch’'s room received two pine tree seedlings as part

of a program through the DNR. The children were able to take these seedlings home to

plant. Thank you to the DNR for this gift.




Hot Lunch
This week’s hot lunch will be beef stroganoff provided by the Nowak family in honor of

Makenzi's birthday. The cost of the meal is $2.00 per person.
School Calendar for 2021-2022

The school calendar for our 2021-2022 school year has been posted on our school’s

website under Parent Resources.

Mission Offering
Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to Camp Phillip in
Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God'’s creation and

renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and schools.

The mission offering from last week was $48.00. Our total for the
Camp Phillip J

2nd semester is $623.64. Mission offerings are collected on Friday
as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!
2 Corinthians 9:11 - You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.




